
National Audubon Society
950 THIRD AVENUE, NEW YORK, N. Y. 10022 (212) 832-3200 CABLE: NATAUDUBON

February 7, 1984

Mr. Elliot Porter 
Route 4, Box 33 
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Mr. Porter:

Just a brief note to say that it was a pleasure seeing you at 
the Randall Davey property this past weekend. We have heard from 
Jane Pitcher, Jim Alley, and our Regional Vice President, Dede 
Armentrout, about your encouragement to Audubon to take on the 
Randall Davey property and to develop a solid conservation program 
on the 110 acres.

We are excited about the opportunities this property presents 
and believe that if we can plan it out right and begin its implementa­
tion properly that the memory of Randall Davey and his art work will 
nicely compliment an effective conservation program.

For us to be successful we are going to need the support, advice, 
and participation of individuals such as yourself in our efforts.

Again, thank you for coming to the reception. The National 
Audubon Society is off and running in an exciting way there in 
Santa Fe.

Sincerely,

Charles L. Scott, II 
Senior Vice President 
Administration and Planning

CLS/bn
cc: Russell Peterson, President

Dede Armentrout, Regional Vice President

AMERICANS COMMITTED TO CONSERVATION


